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In Class 3 pupils learned 

about Theseus and the Mino-

taur! The sacrifices of the 

Athenians ended only when 

Theseus, son of Aegean ruler 

of Attica, traveled to Crete as 

part of the youths to be sacri-

ficed, but once in the laby-

rinth he killed the Minotaur 

and managed to find his way 

out of the labyrinth with the 

aid of Ariadne, the daughter 

of King Minos.   



Attendance Winners! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations Class 2, you can have an extra 10 

minutes playtime next Friday!!  

Well done!  

Class 94.18% 
 

 

 

Class 95.48% 

 

 

 

Class 93.80% 

 

Important Dates and Events: 

 

 

 

 

 

 Thursday 13th July @ 14:30—Mrs. 
Lunn’s Farewell Assembly  

 Pirates of the Curry Bean Summer 
Performances: 

19th July—13:30 & 19:00 
20th July—19:00  

 Friday 21st July—Year 6  Leavers As-
sembly @ 09:30 in the hall  

 Friday 21st July—Last Day of Sum-
mer Term 2 (08:50-15:30) 

 

Coffee and Tea after Mrs. Lunn’s Fare-
well Assembly: 

 

Coffee and Tea will be served after 
Mrs. Lunn’s assembly on Thursday 
13th July. If the weather permits we 
will have this outside in the play-
ground (otherwise we will have this in 
the hall). All parents and visitors are 
welcome to join Mrs. Lunn for a coffee 
and tea and a chat. 
Gentle reminder that all children must 
be collected at 15:30 as normal, and 
then children should stay with their 
parents/carers for health and safety 
reasons.  
Refreshments will be served until 
16:00. 
*Children will receive an ice lolly whilst 
parents are having a coffee, tea and 
some refreshments.  

 

Stars of the past TWO WEEKS! 

Well done to all our hard working, tenacious 

pupils! You are all definitely stars of the week!  

Parking Reminder! 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We had some complaints from our neighbours that 
parents form our school are parking in front of their 
drives which makes it impossible for them to enter 
or exit their drives. This is causing people to be late 

for work or could even be more serious during 
emergency situations.  

Please be mindful and respectful to neighbours and 
park somewhere, where it would not cause upset.  

 

Thanks so much.  


